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            Learning in Kindergarten

Reading: We are working on the sight words I, see, like, a, 
and the.  We are also continuing our work with blending.

Writing:  Letter formation for capital letters, and writing a 
sentence using the sight words we are learning.

Math:  We are continuing our math discourse and beginning 
work with teen numbers and subtraction.

No School Days 
coming up:


January 20th

January 31st


January


20th: No School-Martin 

Luther King Day


22nd: Conscious Discipline 

Parent Education Series 

(second in a series of 8)


24th: School Spirit Day-Dress 

as your favorite holiday.


Snacks

I just want to thank all of the families that have been donating 

snacks along the way.  I have not had to request any from 
families because you have been so generous!  Thank you, 

thank you!  The kids enjoy having a snack each day! 


Suggested: 


Read nightly for 20 minutes


Practice writing and reading 
words that have an Aa in the 
middle. (ie. cat, nap, bag, etc.)


Repeat from last week!

Use pennies, legos, or beans to 

show addition and subtraction 
problems.  Write the equations 
you practice.
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